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Stephanie Ocasio

From: James Branyan <jbcfr8rain@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 5:16 AM
To: Stephanie Ocasio
Subject: further information and to express disapproval of the food truck place(stocklandia)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Stockton.  Do not click any links or open attachments if this is unsolicited 
email. 

Hi Sterphanie, as a resident very close to the food truck spot on west lane, I would like further information about the 
appeal. I would like to also express my disapproval of said establishment. I have personally spoke with Veronica about the 
offsite parking, the excessive loud music, both before and after 10 pm, and the fact that her patrons leave the facility like 
its a drag race down our dead end street,less than an 1/8 mile long, and she basically told me that she had no control 
over her Patrons. I would like to send an email supporting the directors decision to disapprove the time extension. Further 
clarification would help in understanding if the food truck park is being shut down or not. Thank you for your time. 
Sincerely,Jim Branyan 
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